February's Payroll Champion gift card winner

Published 2/3/2022 by Shannon Gaskell

Each month, Seneca's Payroll Champions have a chance to win a $10 Tim Hortons gift card.
Congratulations to this month's winner, Dean, Seneca Innovation, Ben Rogers !
This is what Ben had to say about why he donates:

"Now more than ever, Seneca students need our support. | hope my small contribution can
make a difference in someone’s future."

Thank you, Ben for your continued support and good luck to all our Payroll Champions next
month!
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